
Dear Kindergarteners,  
Your art will be ready for you on June 5th:)
I wish you all a safe, peaceful summer. If possible, please explore the VMFA on the Boulevard in Richmond. The biggest art museum in Virginia, it boasts the largest American collection of Faberge eggs! Either online , youtube, or in person, it is free and family-friendly. There are outdoor sculpture gardens and open air paths, with a glass reed Dale Chihuly water garden, a waterfall staircase, and a giant optical illusion  of a woman's head that will have you walking around it for an hour or so!
www.vmfa.museum
Also, please select one work you've made this year and upload it to the Worldwide Art Gallery!
http://www.theartgallery.com.au/kidsart/submit/  
I hope you know that I will always be here for you for art advice, ideas, sharing- anything.
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You are FAabulous!!
Mirinda Reynolds
Lower School Art Specialist
mreynolds@fredericksburgacademy.org

